## Franklin Borough School

John R. Giacchi Chief School Administrator William J. Sabo Business Administrator Board Secretary

May 23, 2018

Dear Franklin School Families,

This is a busy week here at Franklin Borough School. Last night many students performed in the play, *The Little Mermaid*. All who participated truly did a wonderful job!

Below are some items that I'd like you to know about for this week:

- Thursday, May 24, 2018: Families are invited to attend two events: Family Art Night and the Spring Concert. Family Art Night begins at 6:00 p.m in the gymnasium, and the Spring Concert begins at 7:00 p.m. in the auditorium. Please join us for a fun evening with your child/ren and to support our art and music programs.
- Friday, May 25, 2018 12:30 p.m. Dismissal: Students at Franklin Borough School will participate in Field Day. This is a fun day filled with a variety of activities that will have the children on the move. Please ensure children are dressed appropriately for outdoor activities, and be sure to apply sunscreen!
- Field Day Safety and Security: I want to remind parents/guardians that although Field Day is an outside event, the school fields are an extension of classrooms. To ensure the safety and security of our students, all visitors must report to the main entrance of the school to sign in and receive a visitor's pass. This includes all who plan to volunteer at Field Day or attend as a spectator. Note that if you do not have a visitor's pass, you will be asked to properly sign in, or you may be asked to leave school grounds. Please remember that the safety of students is our utmost priority.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. I look forward to seeing you at the coming events.

Regards,

John R. Giacchi

Chief School Administrator